
 

 
 

PONDICHERRY  UNIVERSITY 
DEPARTMENT OF STATISTICS 

(M.Sc Quantitative Finance Prtogramme) 

Congratulations 

 

 

We are happy to inform that the following three students of M.Sc. QUANTITATIVE 

FINANCE(2018-20) has been placed in HDFC bank, as Team Member-Cards Intelligence 

with a salary of 6.71 Lakhs per annum through Campus recruitment conducted by 

Pondicherry University on 10.10.2019.  We congratulate all of them and wish them success. 

 

 

                   PAVITHRA.K                              M.AKHILESWARI                   ARVINDA SOUNDARARAJAN            

 

V.SRINIVASAN : MRF  as  Production supervisor 

 

 

Head  - Coordinator                                                                                          Dean,RSMS 

            


